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15/08/2022  12:39:462022/2769/P COMMNT Philip Kemp The proposed design for the extension strikes me as clumsy and ugly;  as shown it bears no relationship 

whatsoever to the classic early 19th-century architecture of the house.  Something far more visually 

harmonious is needed.

The pergola looks innocuous enough.
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